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With your generous support,
United Way Trinidad and Tobago
continues to transform lives in
the common cause of caring.  
This Holiday Season we are
asking  that you continue to
share the message of the good
work we do and also to give
where you can to help us make a
difference!  Visit
www.uwtt.com/give#donate

C L A S S R O O M  A S S I S T A N T  T R A I N E E
P R O G R A M M E  N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 3

3 M  M A S K  D O N A T I O N  T O
 R E G I O N A L  H E A L T H  A U T H O R I T I E S

On Friday 24th November 2023, UWTT facilitated an
official handover of 169 Cases of 3M Masks, from 3M
Central America & Caribbean to the Regional Health
Authorities. The handover took place at the warehouse for
the South Western Regional Health Authority at the San
Fernando General Hospital, from which the masks would
be distributed to hospitals, health centres, and clinics
throughout the country. This gesture of goodwill from 3M
was one of many and represented one of the largest in-
kind donations from them that UWTT was able to
coordinate. 

E N D  O F  Y E A R  C A M P A I G N  

UWTT’s cadre of 14
Classroom Assistant
Trainees from the CAT
Programme, came out on
November 10th, 2023 to
train with our NGO Partner,
Autistic Society of Trinidad
and Tobago. The training
sought to sensitize the
trainees to the behaviors of
children in their care who
might be on the spectrum
and as a result better
support the teachers who
work with these students on
a daily basis. Click the
following link to find out
more about the CAT
Progamme which falls
under the Building Bridges
Programme.
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